
 

 

3rd November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

On Friday 17th November we will be joining in with schools from across the nation to raise 
money for Children In Need. 

This year Joe Wicks is challenging each year group to do 1000 ‘Pudsey Bearpees’. We will be 
cheering each other on to meet our target throughout the day. Please support us by sending 
your child in sporty/spotty clothes on the day but no football kits or tops please. 

If you wish to make an optional donation of £1 for Children in Need then please send this in 
with your child and the money will be collected by their class teacher. 

Many thanks for your support 

Kind regards  

 

Miss Curtis  

 


